LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF BERLIN
Notice is hereby given that a lottery for the Board of Education Candidates will be held at the Berlin Town Clerk’s Office, Room 107, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, Connecticut on Tuesday, August 20, 2024 @4:15 p.m. as to the placement of their names on the November 5, 2024, ballot.
Dated at Berlin Connecticut this 15th day of August 2020.
Kate Wall
Berlin Town Clerk
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